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ECR Newsletter Guidelines 

 
Each month we send our Early Career Researchers a newsletter which contains the most up-

to-date news, training and development opportunities, events as well as reminders of the 

support available to ECRs.  You can view previous newsletters here. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submission Top-Tips 

• Make sure to spell out any acronyms in full. 

• Avoid using jargon. 

• Include colleague job titles where possible and relevant. 

• Keep article headings short. 

• Please link out to online content where possible. 

• If using an image, it needs to be high quality, GDPR compliant and 

credited if copyrighted. 

• Make sure to include key information such as dates, deadlines and 

contact points in your piece. 

 

Copy for Deadlines: See Website 
We cannot guarantee that submissions will be included in the 
newsletter, if submitted after this deadline. 

 

Pease send your submissions to 
ResearcherDevelopment@exeter.ac.uk for the attention of 
Juliet White. 

 

Please limit the word count for your submission to 150 words.  
 Note that the team reserves the right to exercise editorial 

control over all submissions, to keep them consistent with our 
house style, tone, length, and so on. 

 

Only one image is permitted alongside your text submissions.  
 Please ensure images are of an acceptable quality.  If they are 

of too low a resolution, we may be unable to include them. 
Images must be GDPR compliant. 
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